
 
 

 

 

TO:  All EMS Stakeholders 
 

FROM:  Bruce Barton, Riverside County EMS Agency Director 
 

SUBJECT: Morongo Fire Department Becoming an ALS First Responder Provider 
 

DATE:  December 27, 2013 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that Morongo Fire Department has been approved as an ALS First 

Responder for their service area in Riverside County. Please ensure that all necessary personnel are 

informed of this change in Morongo Fire Departments’ level of service. Currently, their ALS personnel 

are completing REMSA’s accreditation process and they will begin providing ALS First Responder services 

on December 30, 2013. 

 

Please join REMSA in welcoming Morongo Fire Department as an ALS Provider into Riverside County’s 

EMS System. 


